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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

& INFORMATION SESSION 
November 16, 2023 

 

 

 

 You are hereby notified that Steuben Rural Electric Cooperative, Inc. will hold two public hearings, 

pursuant to Policy 218. These hearings pertain to the approval of rate changes and increases, revised rate 

schedules and changes to its tariffs. These public hearings will be held at the locations and times listed 

below: 

 

Bath District Office  Cherry Creek District Office 

9 Wilson Avenue  5966 South Road 

Bath, New York 14810  Cherry Creek, New York 14723 

November 29, 2023 at 9:00 a.m.  November 30, 2023 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Steuben Rural Electric Cooperative is seeking an approximate 6.75% increase in its electric 

revenues. Based on this rate increase, the average, 1,000 kWh, residential billing will increase by 

approximately $9.03. Based on Policy 218, Steuben Rural Electric Cooperative must hold a public hearing 

and seek feedback from its membership prior to instituting an increase above 2% of its average residential 

billing. As such, members that attend either of these public hearings will be given 3 minutes to speak and 

have their comments filed. An individual’s time may not be given or traded to another speaker. Attendees 

must arrive 15 minutes prior to the hearing and sign in. Individuals will be called upon in the order in which 

they sign in. 

 

 Steuben Rural Electric Cooperative, Inc. is a not-for-profit electric cooperative engaged in the 

purchase, distribution, and sale of electric energy in the State of New York. The mission of the Steuben 

Rural Electric Cooperative, Inc. is improving the quality of rural life by providing low cost, reliable and 

safe electricity. Steuben Rural Electric Cooperative is dedicated to providing electric distribution services 

and energy-saving programs to the Finger Lakes Region of New York since 1944 and Western New York 

since 1969. Steuben Rural Electric Cooperative distributes dependable power to over 6,400 members and 

maintains over 1,100 miles of primary distribution line throughout Steuben, Schuyler, Cattaraugus, and 

Chautauqua counties. Steuben Rural Electric Cooperative, employs 27 full-time employees and is governed 

by 9 board members. 

 

 If there are any questions on this public hearing, please feel free to contact our office at (607)776-

4161 or (800)843-3414. Thank you. 


